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Keep your hands off our farmers. They are the most important people who supply our 

food source and you have no business interfering with their rights to farm. Why don't 

you do something good for us and clean up the city of Portland that you have let run 

down to nothing to the point no one wants to live there anymore, as you are doing 

with the whole State of Oregon. It would help also to get rid of the sanctuary status. I 

have numerous issues but too numerous to state. 


